Subject: RE: Media District PLUM Committee Meeting, 03.03.16, 3pm

From: Simon Costello

Date: 02/29/2016 08:55 AM

To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "Lisa Schechter (Media BID)" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
CC: Stephen Burn <sburn@Ilalgbtcenter.org>

Good morning Jim and Lisa,

Further to our meeting last week, Stephen Burn, General Manager of our new McCadden Campus, would be happy to make a
presentation to the PLUM committee either at the meeting this week or a future meeting. | am copying Stephen on this email. Please let
me know, as | would also like to attend.

Best regards,
Simon

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org]

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 3:07 PM

To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Subject: Media District PLUM Committee Meeting, 03.03.16, 3pm

Attention Media District PLUM Committee Members and others concerned:

We will be holding a Media District Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee meeting on Thursday, Mar. 3rd at the Musicians Union in the
Conference Room, 817 N. Vine St. The meeting will begin at 3pm.

Agenda packet will be sent out on Monday, Feb. 29th. Please reply back and let me know if you will be attending. Thank you.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088

Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

Simon Costello, Associate Director
Children, Youth & Family Services

+1 (323) 860-3616 | +1 (323) 308-4128 (fax)
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